
Sunday, May 5th, 2019 

Prelude   

Gathering Praise "He Knows My Name"  

Welcome and Announcements 

Sharing the Peace of Christ 

Call to Worship  led by Mary Anne Denney 

Prayer of Adoration & the Lord’s Prayer 

Hymn #814  "Morning Has  Broken" 

Children’s Time 

Song of Praise "Ancient Words"  

Scripture     Psalm 23 led by Carl Wagner  

Special Music  "Panis Angelicus" (Franck);   
   Don Doner, Trumpet  

Message:   "More Than Words" 
 Catherine Brown, Director of Pastoral Care 

Hymn  #498  "Sing Them Over Again To Me" 

Prayer of Dedication for the Offering  led by Bev Kennedy 

Offertory Music "Trumpet Voluntary"; (Purcell);  
   Don Doner, Trumpet    

Prayer of Thanksgiving  led by Jansje Lawrenson 

Hymn  #671  "I Heard The Voice Of Jesus Say" 

Benediction and Choral Amen led by Liz Forrest 

Closing Chorus "Go Ye, Go Ye, Into the World"

Events and Activities 
Week of May 5th—May 11th 

Mon. May 6th—Christian Ed Committee meeting, 
4:30pm, Conf. Rm. 

Tues. May 7th—First Pres Tappers, will be at Chartwell, 
7pm .  All are welcome. 

Tues. May 7th:  VEX Robotics (Grade 9-12) from 
4:00pm—5:30pm in the Gym. 

Wed. May 8th:  VEX Robotics (Grade 9-12) from 
4:00pm—5:30pm in the Gym. 

Wed. May 8st—Men’s Coffee &  Conversation, 9:30am, 
Lower Hall. 

Wed. May 8th—”Soulbeat” (Music & Movement), 2pm, 
Gym 

Thurs. May 9th—Treasure Time For Tots ; 9:15am 
Church Library, stories begin at 9:30am 

Thurs. May 9th—The Quilters , 9:30am,  Lower Hall. 

Fri. May 10th—V.O.I.C.E.  (Gr.4-6) & Impact (Gr.7-12), 
Youth Groups, 7pm, Lower Hall 

Upcoming Events 
Sun. May 26th—Communion , both services. 

Cherubs Choir [ages SK – Gr. 5]  They are always 
happy to welcome kids that LOVE to sing.  The 
Cherubs will sing on Mother’s Day (May 12).  
Contact: Angela Girdwood agirdwood@scdsb.on.ca  

The Adult Choir practices on Thursdays, 7:00 – 8:00 
pm  Contact: Kimberley –karg@rogers.com 

THANKS to the Pastoral Care Team members who 
participated in today’s service:  Mary Ann Denney, 
Bev Kennedy, Liz Forrest, Jansje Lawrenson, Carl 
Wagner.  A special thank you to all those who drive 
people to church each Sunday and who provide meals 
when asked.  Thanks as well to Don Doner for his 
music. 

The First Easter Story videos are now available to 
view on our website: http://
www.firstprescollingwood.com/music-drama/music
-videos  

Burning Bush Theatre will begin 
practicing musical selections from 
“Hairspray” Thursdays from  4:30—
6:00pm.  This will be presented as 
part of our annual “A Little Night 
Music” show!  For  more information 
please contact Kimberley 
karg@rogers.com. 

Church Photo Directory 
Please remember to schedule your 

photo appointment.   
You can schedule your own appointment through our 

website:  www.firstprescollingwood.com 
or call the church office for assistance. Pastoral Care Ministry 

Prayer Requests:  Jean Boettcher, Eileen Crysler, 
Kevin Hackett, Dean Raeburn-Bell    

For Pastoral Care needs contact Catherine Brown 
cjbrown1@rogers.com or 705-445-6941. 

Please note that the Cemetery Memorial Service is 
rescheduled to Sunday September 15th at 2pm.   
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Sunday, May 5th, 2019 

“No matter what happens, God is 
good!” Seen through the eyes of 

children, The Legend of the Sand Dollar shares the 
timeless hope of resurrection and new life, as does 
Karen Kingsbury's Far Flutterby. 

We can’t always understand why some 
things happen; but we can believe in a God 
who keeps His promises.  Jesus is the light, 
shining out in the darkness; we can have 
hope because we trust God. 

The children continue to contribute to the school breakfast 
program with their weekly offering.   We encourage the 
children to  bring an offering to donate to this worthwhile 
project. 

 
PA Day Information 

May 31st:  “Every Little Tree”:  Ever wonder why it’s 
called “Maple” Street?  Together we will explore the 
nature in our neighbourhood and how we can care for 
God’s creation.  JK—Gr. 6  Registration will open Wed. 
May 1st, on line. 

Anyone interested in helping with the May 31st PA 
Day please sign up in the Welcome Centre or email 
youthatfirst@rogers.com   

VBC—July 15-19 
Volunteer Sign up on line and in the 
Welcome Centre.  Many opportunities are 
available to serve. 

Camper Registration open  on line 
www.firstprescollingwood.com for children from SK—
Gr. 6.  Free  half day program exploring, singing, 
playing and learning that life is wild but God is good. 
 

1-on-1 Visitation   Knitters/Quilters 
Joanne Beacock   Joanne Beacock  
Dorothy Birnstingl   Dorothy Birnstingl  
Marie Borrelli    Bev Blais 
Bobbie Brown    Barbara Brown 
Doug Brown    Bobbie Brown 
Sandra Conn    Sandra Conn 
Don Doner    Barbara Collings 
Sheila Doner    Mary Anne Denney 
Veronica Easdale   Fay Gieg 
Darlene Elliotson   Annie Leal 
Tom Finlay    Mary Marshall 
Liz Forrest    Florence McCarl 
Rick Forrest    Lee McCarrol 
Elaine Griffin    Fiona McGaw * 
Kevin Hackett    Mary Jane McIntyre 
Brian Hickey    Sharon McKean 
Mary Huggins    Paulina Monette 
Martha Lawrence   Anna Paglialunga 
Jansje Lawrenson   Betty Riches 
Sharon McFarlane   Mary Robinson 
Judy Main    Maggie Sears 
Mary Marshall   Donna Wardlaw 
Doreen Mathieson   *  knitting coordinator 
Doreen McDonald   Church Services 
Fiona McGaw    Mary Anne Denney 
Judy Milley    Marnie Hillier 
Ken Milley    Maggie Sears 
Bob Moenck    Kitty Wagner 
Paulina Monette   Transportation/Tech 
Cathy Paulo    David Barrett 
Nan Saunders    Jonathan Brown 
Barb Synnott    Meals/Short Term Care 
Barbara Trafford   Linda Flemington 
Carl  Wagner    First Contact 
     Bev Kennedy 
     Judy Milley 

Pastoral Care Team 


